
Hi Jeanie, 
 
The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on November 12, 2020 for the purchase of 
LED luminaires and related components for the Division of Power.  Five (5)  bids were 
received. 
 
After a review of the bid, the Division of Power recommends the award be made to Utility 
Supply and Construction Company the lowest, responsive and best bidder for Items #10 
thru 50 and 100.  
 
TESA, Inc. was the lowest bidder for Items #60 thru 80. The specification stated “No 
Alternates” will be accepted. Bid items to match existing equipment. TESA quoted 
Howard Lighting Products.  
The Division recommends Items #60 thru 80 be awarded to Utility Supply and 
Construction Company. Total award $ 571,461.95. 
 
Award Item #90 to Peak Electric, Inc. the lowest, responsive and best bidder. Total award 
$ 25,023.00. 
 
This purchase is needed for the replacement of Luminaires to maintain the street lighting 
system in the Columbus area. 
 
 


